
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Debbie Hammond' <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 12/4/2013 3:53:35 PM
Subject: Central Midlands

Debbie,

We received a corrected invoice from Central Midlands today. The invoice matched the AIM data. October was also 
correct and Ruchelle is keying both documents today. I will release them first thing in the morning.

I am also calling Ben now to follow up.

Sue and I will call at 8:30 in the morning.

Thanks.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov
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